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BY EMAIL and RESS 
 
October 5, 2012     
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  
 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2012-0031– Hydro One Transmission – Technical Conference  
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order #3, this letter is to provide notification to the Board and Hydro 
One Networks Inc. (“HONI”), that the School Energy Coalition (“SEC”) intends to seek 
clarification at the Technical Conference on evidence relating to issues 2,3,5,6,7,11,12,13 and 
22. 
 
Further, SEC will be seeking to determine the potential rate implications of the Ontario 
Government’s draft compensation restraint legislation, Protecting Public Services Act, 2012 
(http://www.fin.gov.on.ca/en/savings/protecting.html), which was released on September 26th, 
2012. 
 
 
Yours very truly, 
Jay Shepherd P.C. 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
 

cc:  Applicant and Intervenors (by email) 

 

http://www.fin.gov.on.ca/en/savings/protecting.html

